22" February, 2013

Mr Nathan Gundry

Project Manager

Australian Sports Lighting Solutions
PO Box 5201

West End QLD 4101

Dear Nathan,

On behalf of the Redcliffe Tigers Australian Football Club, | would to thank you and your
staff for completing the lighting works at our ground, thus enabling us to fixture football
games at night.

The open and constant line of communication and efficient service you provided was of
the highest order, which in turn, meant very little disruption to the training nights of our

teams, even whilst you carried out the final lighting audits.

It would be our pleasure to recommend your services to any sporting clubs in need of
new or upgraded lighting.

Once again thank you for your excellent service.
Yours sincerely,
Denise Christensen

Secretary
Redcliffe Tigers
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